
Wednesday Tapestry Study Group Meeting Minutes 
October 18, 2023 
Note Taker: Diana Purkey 
  
Raylene Keating led this first official meeting of the COSWG weekday Tapestry Study 
Group. 
  
Randee Frommer is serving as the group's coordinator but needs someone to volunteer 
to be a backup for the year. 
  
Members were encouraged to sign up to be an "official" notetaker at specific upcoming 
meetings.  These notes are to include group decisions and specific action items. 
  
We were also encouraged to sign up to serve as facilitator, one monthly meeting. 
Facilitators do not need to be experts in the technique that they present. They will 
instead introduce the group to what they are learning by way of books, youtube videos, 
personal examples, etc. 
  
After brief introductions of each member in attendance Raylene shared a very 
informative and helpful presentation on "What is Tapestry." This slide presentation is 
available on the COSWG website. 
Diana Purkey 

 Decision Made: Patty Lieuallen stated she would be happy to be your backup 
coordinator.  

 Decision Made: Facilitators and topics were assigned through October  2024 
with the exception of July and August  

 Action Item: Bobbi is checking to see if we can use the church for tapestry 
meetings in January and February even though the COSW meeting will be 
Zoom only those months 

 


